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S c h e d u l e d  C aste S c h o l a r sh ips

*270. Pandit D. N. Tiwary; Will the 
Minister of Educatfon be pleased to 
state:

(a) whether it is a fact that the 
scholarships granted to the Scheduled 
Castes students are stopped in the 
middle of their studies; and

(b) what is the number of scholar­
ships discontinued in the State of 
Bihar in 1953-54, although sanctioned 
earlier?

The Minister of Education and Na­
tural Resources and Scientific Re­
search (Maulana Azad): (a) No, ex­
cept in the case of students who have 
either been awarded Btate scholar­
ships of higher value or have left 
their studies or have failed in the 
annual examination. Medical and 
Engineering students failing for the 
first time by a margin of 5 per cent, 
of students prevented from appear­
ing at the annual examination on ac­
count of illness are however granted 
an extension.

(b) 11 out of a total of 93 appli­
cants for renewal.

L ig n it e  D e p o sit s

•271. Shri A. K. Gopalan: Will the 
Minister of Natural Resources and 
Scientific Research be pleased to state;

(a) whether it is a fact that some 
years ago, the Geological Survey of 
India had unearthed lignite deposits 
in and around Cannanore Town of 
Malabar District (Madras);

(b) whether Government propose to 
place on the Table of the House the 
report sent to the Government by the 
cxcavators in this connection; and

(c) why this excavation work was 
suddenly stopped, and, what plaHs the 
Government of India have to tap these 
lignite deposits in the area?

The Minister of Education and Na­
tural Resources and Scientific Re­
search (Maulana Azad): (a) to (c). 
A statement giving the information 
required is laid on the Table of the 

House. [See Appendix III, annexure 
No. 7.1
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The Deputy Minister of Defence 
(Sardar Majithia); (a) Yes.

(b) Eight men.

(c) Yes.
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The Deputy Minister of Home 
Affairs (Shri Datar): (a) Yes.

(b) A statement showing the out̂ - 
lines of the schemes and the ceilings 
fixed for 1954-55, is laid on the Table 
of the House, [.^ee Appendix III, 
annexure No. 3.]




